
PARISH OF SAINT AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO 

Woodland Road, St. Austell PL25 4RA 
Telephone: 01726 73838 

Email: staustellcatholicparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.augustineofhippo.org.uk 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Peter Morgan 
frpetermorgan@aol.com  

Parish Deacon 
Rev. John Sanders 

Tel: 01726 74911  

There is usually someone in the parish office to receive calls on weekday mornings. 

THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD (Yr C) 
Sunday 3rd January 2016  

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES 

Saturday 2nd Jan. 6.00 p.m.  (Jim, Thomas & Katie Powell - in celebration) 

Sunday 3rd Jan. 8.30 a.m. (The Parish) 

  10.30 a.m. (Elizabeth, Patrick, Gerald and John 
Gallacher RIP) 

Tuesday 5th Jan. 7.00 p.m. (Philip Underhill RIP) 

Wednesday 6th Jan. 10.30 a.m. (Vittorio Abate RIP & Paul Longthorpe RIP) 

Thursday 7th Jan. 12.05 p.m. (Tom Alderman RIP) 

Friday 8th Jan. 10.30 a.m. (Paul Longthorp RIP - Month Mind) 

Saturday 9th Jan. 6.00 p.m. (Sylvia Ryan & family) 

Sunday 10th Jan. 8.30 a.m. (The Parish) 

  10.30 a.m. (Kit D’Encer RIP) 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 5.15 p.m. - 5.45 p.m. 
EXPOSITION 
Wednesday after Mass until noon 

ORDINARIATE MASSES 
Sunday 5.30 p.m. & Wednesday 7.00 p.m. 

ROSARY 
Friday 10.00 a.m. 

  12.00 noon Funeral Service - Terry Watkins RIP 

POPE FRANCIS’ JANUARY INTENTIONS 
Universal: That sincere dialogue among men and women of different 

faiths may produce the fruits of peace and justice. 
Evangelisation: That by means of dialogue and fraternal char ity and 

with the grace of the Holy Spirit, Christians may overcome divisions. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat 2nd Jan - Jim, Thomas & Katie Powell, in celebration (Veronica Powell’s 
intention). Sun 3rd Jan, 10.30am - Elizabeth, Patrick, Gerald & John Gallacher 
RIP (Frank Gallacher’s intention).Tues 5th Jan - Philip Underhill RIP (Cynthia 
Rosevear’s intention). Wed 6th Jan - Vittorio Abate RIP & Paul Longthorp RIP 
(Pietro & Kathryn Abate’s intention). Thurs 7th Jan - Tom Alderman RIP 
(Angela Alderman’s intention). Fri 8th Jan - Paul Longthorp RIP (Month Mind 
Mass). Sat 9th Jan - Sylvia Ryan & family (Veronica Powell’s intention). Sun 

10th Jan, 10.30am - Kit D’Encer RIP (June Blakemore’s intention). 

REQUIESCAT IN PACE 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Terry Watkins who died recently and 

whose funeral service is this coming Friday 8th January at 12.00 noon. 

CRIB OFFERING 

The Crib Offering this year will, as is customary, go to support the work of the 
Catholic Children’s Society (Plymouth). If you wish to make a donation during 
the Season of Christmas you may place it in the wooden collection box which 

will be placed in the Lady Chapel. 

PARISH BREAKFAST 

There will be a parish breakfast this Sunday 3rd January after the 8.30am Mass. 

All are very welcome. 

CORNWALL CATHOLIC CHOIR CONCERT 

The Cornwall Catholic Choir are giving a concert of Cornish Carols, with 
readings and some audience participation, here at St. Augustine’s this Sunday 
3rd January at 7.30pm If you are able to come to the concert, the choir would 

greatly welcome your support.  

Next Cornwall Catholic Choir Rehearsal: Saturday 9th January at 10.30am. 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION AND 

READERS  

If you have not already collected your new rota for the first three months of 

2016, please pick it up from the letter rack in the Porch as soon as possible.  

JUSTICE AND PEACE GROUP 

The first meeting of the New Year will be held this coming Thursday 7th 

January at 6.00pm in Cuthbert Mayne Room.  



THANK YOU 

Much work, both visibly and behind the scenes, went on to make 
our celebration of Christmas such a special and fitting welcome to 
God, come in flesh among us. Thank you to all those who gave 
their talents, time and care and who contributed in any way to the 

preparations for Christmas this year. It is greatly appreciated. 

CHILDREN’S CATECHISM 

Catechism in the New Year begins again on Wednesday 13th January at 

4.30pm. Many thanks to the children of the Catechism Groups who made 
such beautiful cards to send to our sick and housebound parishioners this 

Christmas. They have been greatly appreciated. 

PARISH LUNCH - date for your diaries! 

The Kingswood Restaurant has now been booked for St Augustine’s annual 
Parish Lunch  which will take place on Sunday 7th February. A list for you to 
sign up for the lunch with details of menu and price will be up on the notice 

board in the porch very shortly. 

LIVING FAITH 

The January to March edition of Living Faith is now available in the Narthex, 

price 80p. Please place your purchase money in the wall box in the porch.  

DIOCESAN YEAR BOOK 2016 

The 2016 issue of the Diocesan Year book is now available in the Narthex, 

price £3.60. Please place your money in the wall box in the Porch. Thank you. 

MAGNIFICAT 

The January edition of Magnificat is now available in the Narthex, price £4. 

CHURCHES TOGETHER IN ST AUSTELL 

United Service 2016: Sunday 24th January at 6.30pm. 

The annual CTSA United Service will take place this year at St John’s 

Methodist Church. 

‘DIVINE INTERVENTION’  

A Philosopher and a Theologian in conversation - Friday 29th January , 

7.30pm-9.30pm, in the Pearson Room of the Truro Cathedral offices (entry 
via the blue door in the wall opposite the entrance to the Cathedral car park) 
Dr Tony Cothey, a philosophy tutor with the Open University and a Roman 
Catholic and Red Canon Stephen Dawes, the Canon Theologian of Truro 
Cathedral and a Methodist will reflect together on this huge topic, giving an 
opportunity for questions from the floor. There will be coffee and biscuits in the 
interval. Admission is free but booking is essential either by phone : 01872 
223181 or by email: dawes5@phonecoop.coop.  

Parish Safeguarding Representatives 

Karen Waters - Tel: 01726 842372 

Pat Whitehouse - Tel: 01726 814415 

Diocesan Safeguarding Office  

Tel: 01364 645430 

“You have made us for yourself, 
O Lord, and our hearts 

are restless until they rest in you.” 

(St Augustine of Hippo) 

St Augustine’s Parish is part of Plymouth R.C. Diocese – Registered Charity No. 213227 

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 

Please remember in your prayers those in the parish who are sick or 
housebound, especially: Pauline Abdey, Joy & Fred Abraham, Sheila Alleyn, 

Sylvia Austin, Marcella Beer, Maura Bennett, James & Margaret Clapp, Mary 

Coupe, Milena Danielli, Trevona Delany, Mary Dineen, Sue Dugmore, Mark 

Eustice, Helen Gibson, Teresita Hill,  Joan Insley, John Jones, Cynthia 

Longthorp, Carmen Matthews, Sarah McGivern, Sarah Mitchell, Mary O’Brien, 

Ian Parkinson, Valerie Parkinson, June Parsons, Pamela Platt, Connie Pope, 

Edwina Porter-Duncan, Tony Shortall, Jenny Stears, Amanda Stickney, Pauline 

Whitford, Sally Wilson.  

 

Fr. Peter, Deacon John and the parishioners of St. Augustine’s extend a 

warm welcome to all visitors to our parish during this season of Christmas.  

 

Fr Peter and Deacon John would like to express their heartfelt gratitude for 

all the cards and gifts they have received this Christmas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2016 be a truly blessed and grace filled year for you. 


